SCOTLAND HIGH SCHOOL
1000 WEST CHURCH STREET
LAURINBURG, NORTH CAROLINA 28352

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL TELEPHONE (910) 276-7370

One of our top priorities for 2023—2024 is to improve the School Performance Grade in each school. There are a
number of key programs we have in place to help improve student performance. These include:

@ Increased focus on collaboration through professional learning communities
e Improve teacher working conditions and the teacher retention rate

@ Utilize student data to inform instructional practices and increase graduation rate

We hope you will closely follow your student’s academic progress and work with his or her teacher(s) to help
ensure they stay on track academically. Working together as a team, we can improve not only how well our
students are performing individually, but how our schools are performing as a whole. There is nothing more
important to administrators and teachers at Scotland High School than ensuring students are ready for the next
step in their academic careers. We look forward to working with you to make sure your student is on track for
success.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our School Performance Grade and how we plan to improve
the schools within our district, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Tt Duct-

Laura Bailey
Principal



